
2024-07-25 
Started promptly at 6:30 

Albert read traditions 

Minutes read and approved 

Treasure Report 
Available Operating funds: $2,665 

Committee Reports 
Corrections/Bill O 
Corrections meeting meets 1st Tuesday of the month at 6:15 at the Meeting Place 
Balance $622 
CCL Wednesday night meeting is going well. R&TC - several meetings on Thursday nights and they would like 
more volunteers on different days. Purchased more big books. Always looking for more volunteers. 

Website/Charlie 
Website remains to be quiet. Labor Day Lake Day Flyer has been posted.   

PICPC/Taylor 
No Report 

Special Events/Brandee 
Balance: $364 
150 people attended the 4th of july event. Antelope park was a better location. Lake Day is Labor Day 
weekend. Flyer on the website. Facebook page - Lincoln Special Events - is going good. 

Treatment/Chalice 
Same. No one is really volunteering. At a stand-still 

Hotline/Jerry 
20 calls. One to speak with a volunteer. Another call was about central office hours. Another about literature. 

District 3/ 
Balance: $ 
no report 

District 21/Rebecca filling in 
Partnering with D22 for a Grapevine Workshop on Oct 20th - flyer in the works 
D21 unity picnic has moved to Sept 29th - flyer in the works 

District 22/Miranda 
No report and there wasn't a meeting due to scheduling conflicts. 

District 29/ 
No report 

Group Reports 



Men's Stag/Cory 
Going strong 

Sunday Night Workshop/Ben 
Missing the students that are on vacation. Pie workshop is coming up. Flyer in the works 

LBBS/Kenzie 
Changing locations on Aug 5th - returning to St Matthew (24th and Sewell) 

Wednesday Night Women's Honest Desire/Kenzie 
Nothing to report. 

5:15/Mary Beth 
Everything is the same. Possible September volleyball cookout 

Life Preservers/Albert 
Attendance is steady. 

Women's Circle of Friends/Rebecca 
Independent Center didn't bring their women to the last meeting which was rare 

Old Business 
Ben still working on getting more checks for treasure. 

New Business 
Flyers - information isn't getting to webmaster@lincaa.org, that is the primary email address. 
Encourage members/groups/AA event organizers to send their info to the webmaster to update the website.   

Possibly developing a flyer about Intergroup. Committee chairs and info about committees could be listed. 
Possibly post it on the website.  This would help answer questions about intergroup. Also, a way to stay 
connected to individual groups.  

Norfork Regional Center is asking if meetings could start at the Lincoln Regional Center. There were meetings 
at the (Lincoln) forensic unit but those meetings no longer take place. Nortork Reginal Center asked because 
they have residents moving to Lincoln. 

Encourage members to look at other AA events before planning another AA event.  

mailto:webmaster@lincaa.org

